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UNAUTHORIZED HUNTING WITHIN THE UNIVERSITY 

COMMUNITY 

 

It has come to the attention of the University Management that there have been 

instances of unauthorized hunting activities within the University community 

which is against the rules and regulations of the University of Ibadan.  

 

It is hereby reiterated that engaging in unauthorized hunting within the University 

premises is strictly prohibited and constitutes a violation of university regulations. 

The University is committed to preserving its natural environment and ensuring 

the safety of all its members, including the flora and fauna within its vicinity. 

 

Any individual found engaging in unauthorized hunting will face severe 

disciplinary actions under the University’s rules and regulations. Disciplinary 

measures may include but are not limited to suspension, termination of 

employment, or legal action as deemed appropriate. 

 

We urge all members of the University community to uphold the principles of 

environmental conservation and respect the rules and regulations governing our 

institution. If you observe any instances of unauthorized hunting or have any 

information regarding such activities, please report them immediately to the 

appropriate authorities. 

 

Let us work together to ensure the preservation of our natural resources and 

maintain a safe and harmonious environment within the University of Ibadan 

community. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 
 

 

G.O. Saliu, MANUPA, MNIM, MAUA 

Registrar & Secretary to Council 

 


